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December 16, 1963 
A3 

Mr. R. O. Whitaker 
Rowco Engineering Company 
402 East 28th Street 
Indianapolis 5, Indiana 

Dear Mr. Whitaker: 

Your letter of December 9, 1963, has been forwarded 
to the Fort Worth Police Department in which city 
Lee Harvey Oswald is buried. 

If the city of Fort Worth is interested in your 
proposal, I am sure you will hear from them. 

Very truly yours, 

J. E. Curry 
Chief of Police 

JEC:PA 

cc: Mr. Cato Hightower 
Chief of Police 
Fort Worth Police Department 
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